
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 

RECOVERED VESSEL 

On June 16th 2015, RCMP Auto Theft North-K Division in Edmonton Alberta, identified a vessel 

believed to be stolen, as a 2007 Mastercraft that had been taken from a compound in Vernon BC 

in 2009. The investigation is ongoing. If you can assist with this file, please contact Constable 

Ken Horwood at kenneth.horwood@rcmp-grc.gc.ca 
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